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Table Talk 

PRESIDENTS MESSAGE 

What a wonderful Staff 
we have here at TMGC.  

The last 2 ½ weeks have 
been filled with UPS and 
DOWNS, WHAT IF’s, 
MAYBE’s, and WAIT and 
SEE’s. And yes, there are 
probably more to come. 

All of the Staff members 
have been very                  
understanding,                   
considerate, and adaptable 
to the many changes that 
have had to be made                 
during these uncertain 
times so that we can              
continue to accommodate 
the membership and      
outside play to the best of 
our current abilities. 

Todd has been in the               
forefront of all of these 
necessary changes and 
with his direction we have 
been able to remain open 
and employed. Hat’s off to 
Todd and all of the         
dedicated Staff here at 
TMGC. 

Cheers, 

Darla Straka, Bookkeeper 

To our members at Table Mountain Golf Club, once again we are facing                
difficult times not only in the local area, but across the entire world with 
this current Pandemic.  We are currently enforcing the SDR (social                         
distancing requirements) at the club to ensure that you can continue to use 
the facility, but we needed to make some serious changes at the club to            
enable us to follow the required SDR. 

All food and beverage items will be “to go ordering” no exceptions, we want 
to minimize the contact as much as possible to you and our employees.  
Please observe the signs we have posted at the club to ensure SDR                 
measures are followed. Out on the course you’ll see the various                       
precautionary measures we have applied, again to avoid touching of items 
the general public would normally come in contact with during play.  Avoid 
touching during the round, such as giving a high five or knuckles to your 
playing partners after a great shot or putt, it’s for your own protection and 
theirs. Once the round is completed and you want to order an item from the 
bar or grill, call in your order from the #17 teeing area or #8 teeing area 
making the turn, so your “to go” items are prepared, minimizing your time 
at the register.  After the round we have to avoid gathering, in and around 
the club house or at the driving range as much as possible, again following 
SDR protocol. 

As a club we will attempt to continue to operate, ensuring that SDR are            
being followed as well as sanitizing the contact points during operating 
hours of the facility.  There are other golf courses in the North state that are 
allowing play, on the premise “essential activity like the ability to engage in 
outdoor activity”, provided all individuals comply with SDR.  We will make 
all efforts to remain open for play, if this pandemic across the nation                 
doesn’t reach a level of calmness in the near future, we would be required 
to close the facility.    

Patience is the utmost importance while you’re visiting the club, enjoy your 
round of golf, respect your playing partners SDR and the staffs as well, we 
want to see everyone enjoy the golf course during these difficult times we 
are facing across the nation and the world. 

Roberto Esparza 

President, Board of Directors at Table Mountain GC 

 



Table Mountain Women’s Golf Club 

Thank goodness for golf.  We can still go outside, exercise and have “fun” even during these 

times of worry and stress.  So glad this is possible with the practices that were implemented 

at our course.   

We will NOT be having regular tournaments on Thursdays until we are "back to normal" (not 

having to worry about social distancing).  You do not need to call the Pro Shop if you want to 

play.  Just show up on Thursdays before 8:00, and we will tee off starting at our normal 8:30 

tee time.   

 

Here are some events cancellations for April. The North Central Area Playday at Wilcox Oaks 

on April 27th has been cancelled.   The Open Guest day at Butte Creek Country Club scheduled 

for April 16th has been cancelled.  The Spring Ringer, which was supposed to start in April, will 

be postponed/delayed until further notice. 
 

Stay safe on the course, 

Christl Yates 

 

Men’s Club Report 
 

 Gentleman, we are going through some very tough times and hopefully soon we will be back on 

track for our men's league tournaments. Table Mt golf course and their team are doing all they 

can do to keep up playing golf. We should abide by the rules that they have put in place to keep 

us open. Thank you all for your help and understanding.  

I have some announcements on the upcoming tournaments. We are postponing the two April 

tournaments. April 5th and April 18th, hopefully we can get them in the upcoming months. I'm 

hoping that we can have the May 3rd tournament, Seniors NCGA White Tee 2 man best ball 

and Horse Race. Please sign up as we are hoping to play. The March 1st tournament was a big 

success with 71 players. Filight 1, 1st, Manuel Morales, Tyler Sharp, Marcus Walberg and 

Chuck Conner. 2nd, Tony Baptista, conner Anderson, Joey Lauer and Mike Cvitkovich. Flight 2, 

1st Place and they Qualified, Rodney Amburn, Peter Davis, Michael Martini and Bryan Flicker. 

Well Done. 2nd, Mike Douglas, Stuart Avrit, Mathew Carlson and David Gresham. Flight 3, 

1st, Card off. Kyle Kee, Guy Latouche, Ed melton and Yves Latouch. 2nd, Card off, Francis 

Steele, Francis Steele the third, Larry Swars and Jody Carlson. Closest to the Pin, #3, Peter 

Davis, 4'9", #7, Hardeep Mundh, 8'11", #12, Mike Martini, 1'4", #16, Mike Cvitkovich, 4'6". Well 

done to everyone that played.  

I wanted to thank Todd and Mike for their help, to the kitchen staff, thank you for your hard 

work and to all of the ground crew, thank you for keeping our course in great shape. Mark your 

calendars for the upcoming tournaments, May 3, Seniors NCGA White tee 2 man best ball and 

horse race, June 7th, NCGA Individual net, (send 4) Blue Tees and horse race. June 28th, 2  

person 1 best ball, Blue tees and horse race. Also the the Club Championship will be July 11 

and 12. Please check in by 7:30 so our board members can warm up before the tournament 

starts. Thank you to the board member that make this run so smoothly and for all the hard 

work that they put in. As always I look forward to seeing all of you out on the course . 
 
TMMC President 
Richard Willie Wilson 



Table Mountain Golf Club COVID-19 Precautions 

 

The safety of the staff and patrons are TMGC’s highest priority during this time. 

Below are some practices on how to reduce the spread of the COVID 19 virus, 

we appreciate your cooperation to help make our facility as safe as possible for 

all. 

 If you feel ill, stay home. 

 Observe “Social Distancing”. We have put lines near door entrances to pro-

vide guidelines for that distancing. Please observe during your round as well. 

 There are no ball washers accessible, no water coolers, no scorecards or 

pencils,and no rakes available on the course. Please use your club or foot to 

flatten out the sand. 

 The cups will be set one inch above the ground level. If your ball hits the cup 

it is considered “holed”. Please do not touch the flagpole. 

 If you choose to ride in a cart it will be only one person per cart. The carts will 

be properly sanitized including the seat, steering wheel, key and sand bottle.  

 Only allowing one person per cart, we may not have a cart available for eve-

ryone. Therefore be prepared to walk. 

 No personal contact such as hand shaking, fist pumping, elbow touching, etc. 

 Wash or sanitize your hands often. We will have sanitizers located around the 

facility as well as hand soap in the restroom's. 

 The pro shop and restaurant will be open for one customer at a time.  

 We suggest you call in your order for better service. 530-533-3922 ex. 2. 

 Call the pro shop to book your tee time or visit our website. 

 Please show up to your tee time at least 30 minutes early to avoid long lines 

and “Social Distancing” . 

 Please refrain from browsing through merchandise. If you know what you 

want please have pro shop staff get product for you. Demo equipment is not 

available. 

We want to provide an atmosphere that allows our customers to enjoy the park 

setting and the fresh air. Thank you in advance for your patience.   

Pro Shop—530-533-3922 ext. 1     *    website—tablemountaingolf.com 



WHAT’S HAPPENING AT TMGC 

 
2700 Oro Dam Blvd. West 
Oroville, CA 95965     

Table Mountain Golf Club 

Pro Shop Phone: 530-533-3922 
Fax: 530-533-0550 
Email: tmgc.proshop@gmail.com 

Check out our  website! 

tablemountaingolf.com 

DRIVING RANGE 

CARD 

$60.00 

This is a card that you can purchase in 

the Pro Shop that is a $90 value. 

 
APRIL 

ALL EVENTS HAVE BEEN POSTPONED OR CANCELLED AT THIS TIME!                                                         

MAY 

TMGC Ladies Club    May 7, 14, 21, & 28  8:30 am TT            

Kelly Ridge Ladies Club   May 5, 12, 19, & 26  8:30 am TT                        

Mixed Twilight League   To Be Determined                                                             

Men’s Twilight League    To Be Determined                                                              

Kaleidoscope Tournament   May 1    8 am Mod SG                   

Oroville Christian School   May 2    8 am Mod SG                      

Men’s Club     May 3    8 am Mod SG                    

Eagles Tournament    May 16   8 am SG                               

Cornhole Tournament   May 16   3 pm                                   

Memorial Day Skins Game   May 23   9 am TT                              

Rotary Club Tournament   May 30   8 am Mod SG                      

Butte College Rodeo Tournament  May 31      8 am Mod SG 

 

TT= Tee Time     Mod SG= Modified Shot Gun    SG= Shot Gun    BYO= Book your own TT

           


